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5th December 2023 

 

Dear parent/carer, 

We wanted to share a few key pieces of information prior to our visit to the Pantomime on 

Friday afternoon. 

We have had confirmation from the Playhouse that the pantomime is expected to finish around 

3.30pm. All being well we should be back at school around 4.30pm. We understand the 

collection time is later than originally planned however, we wanted confirmation prior to sharing 

this information. 

Year 1 to 5 will be on a hired bus to and from the Playhouse, parents may collect their child 

from the Brisbane Drive entrance. Please be mindful when parking/collecting your child as two 

buses will require space to park up safely. Children that are not collected from the bus will then 

be taken back to school.  

Our Year 6 children will be using the tram to and from the Pantomime, they shall be using the 

Moor Bridge tram stop. Parent/carers may collect their child from the tram stop, the children 

that are not collected from the tram stop will be taken back to school to be collected from 

there. 

If your child is booked into Limetrees, we will sign them in there once we arrive back to school. 

Children do not need to bring backpacks or reading bags on the day. For children that have 

packed lunch if they bring their lunch in a named bag/carrier bag that you don’t mind being left 

at school over the weekend. 

 

We are looking forward to the Panto and we know many of the children are very excited! 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs T Smith 

Head Teacher  

 

 


